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Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,                             January 2023 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 

I thank God for another successful year. The Lord was gracious to my family, all the ministries, coworkers and pastors.  

Family  

My wife is left with one semester to complete her BA degree. Let's pray that God will bless and provide $500 to cover her 
fees. Keep praying for my health.  I know God is going to restore my health, but it takes time and prayers.  

Abidjan Trip  

We had a wonderful fellowship at the deaf conference in Abidjan in October. I was thrilled to 
see several deaf come over for the service at the late Pastor Nao Andra's church. I also used 
my time in Abidjan to console the wives of the two pastors who have gone to be with the 
Lord. Pray that God will keep providing the needs of those ladies. On the trip with me were 
Pastor Troy, Pastor Zuo, and Pastor Gaye. Pray for these men as they are all faithfully serving 
the Lord, especially with the deaf and all the ministries in Liberia.  

Zinc Donation  

God blessed us with funds for our church zinc.  Amen! Let us pray for the Lord to touch the hearts of others for the 
completion of the church building.  

Schools  

Both the hearing and deaf schools are doing well. We just had our 9th graduation 
convocation ceremony in November. We are working on finishing the fence to secure 
the property.  This will be followed by the construction of the education building. Pray 
with us for God to provide for the education building.  

Soul Winning Conference  

We held our soul winning conference on December 27, 2022. It was hosted at Yeeganpa 
Fundamental Baptist Church in Saclepea, Nimba County, Liberia.  

Deaths  

The Lord called home two of our members. Elizabeth Gaypea was married to 
Evangelist Edward Gaypea.  She was greatly involved in the children ministry, and the 
Lord called her home in November. Please pray for her husband and children.  

Anna Saye was a widow supported by the church for the past 15th years.  She was also 
called home this week.  

New Church Plant  

We have begun a new church plant in 
Monrovia. The church is currently meeting 

in a rented garage that no longer 
accommodates its congregation. We hope to 
purchase two lots . The land we anticipated 
buying was bought by the Muslims because 

we didn't have money.  

 

Rev. Edwin N. Gbor 



Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 
Be sure to include a note designating “Gbor Support” or any other special designation you may have for us.  Thank you.  

If you have a NEW email, please take a moment to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your new email address. 
Thank you. 

Continue to view the monthly updates on the website for current news at ipmworld.org 

Prayer Requests:  

 My health 

 $500 to cover Esther's school fees 

 Monrovia land purchase 

 $130,609 to cover deaf school building 

 $65,000 for church completion 

 Our co-workers and pastors 

 

With Love in Christ, 

 

 

Rev. Edwin N. Gbor 
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